
 

 

Description of Documents 
Relating to VC0110 

 
Proposed development at 
the existing Galway 110kV 
substation, Ballybrit, Co. 
Galway 

 

 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 
development is not SID dated 15th November 2017 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to local authority (Galway County Council) stating 
that the proposed development is not SID dated15th November 2017 

 

 

 


